James Manteith

As a Port Angeles native, I'm shocked that any consideration has been given to plans that
compromise both the community's and nature's access to vitally important spaces and habitats.
Please commit to Level 5 cleanup, holding Rayonier accountable for restoration and directing
public funds appropriately to make up the balance for providing full healing and conditions for
normative development going forward.



